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Memorandum 

 

To: State Executive Board  

      Master, BC and Yukon District 

      District Deputies 

      State Directors  

      State Chairmen 

      Grand Knights 

      Faithful Navigators 

 

For more than 100 years, the British Columbia and Yukon State Annual General Meeting and Con-
vention has been convened not only to conduct the business of the State Council, which is one of the 
72 State Councils within the Order having oversight of all local Councils, but also to foster better 
working relationships between the local Councils / Assemblies within BC and Yukon. 
 

This year, the 104th Knights of Columbus BC and Yukon State AGM and Convention which will be 
held from April 23 to 26, 2015 at the Sheraton Vancouver Airport Hotel in Richmond, British Colum-
bia, will see an attendance of more than 350 delegates from the various local councils and assem-
blies throughout the jurisdiction, together with their spouses and other members of the Knights of Co-
lumbus family. The theme for this year event is But He said to them, “You give them something to 

eat”. 
 

To highlight this significant event, the Organizing Committee is planning to publish a Convention Sou-
venir Magazine, a commemorative book that would promote the various service programs / activities 
of the Knights of Columbus in the entire jurisdiction. Copies of the souvenir magazine will be provided 
to each convention delegate for keepsake and to share with his Council / Assembly members. 
 

In full color and for a very reasonable rate, you are invited to advertise in the Souvenir Magazine. I 
would be pleased if you would consider providing Personalized Greetings Ad to everyone participat-
ing in the Convention or posting an advertisement for your own business in this year’s convention 
magazine, and I am looking forward to a province-wide exposure of The BC and Yukon Knights. 
 

Attached is the advertising sales form which details the rates and requirement along with contact in-
formation. Should you need more information, please feel free to contact Brother Edgar Ursua at          
778-789-7081 or e-mail edziursua@shaw.ca 
 

Vivat Jesus ! 

 

Edward Shawchuk, State Deputy                                                                                                                                   
British Columbia and Yukon State Council                                                                                                                                                                  
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